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From October 24-27, 2024, the Blessed Children Department of Thailand organized a workshop titled 
"Hyojeong Junior Camp." Inspired by the recent Asia Pacific Hyojeong Rang Workshop, we focused on 
the central theme of "Hyojeong," which emphasizes living a life in attendance to Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents. 
 
We aimed to educate blessed children, ages 8-14, on the Divine Principle, their identity as Blessed Child, 
True Parents' life course, and the current providence, with a special emphasis on the Cheon Shim Won 
providence. A total of 49 people attended, including 29 participants and 20 staff members. 
 
Participants not only learned from lectures but also engaged in activities that helped them understand the 
messages conveyed. By fostering genuine relationships with Heavenly Parent and True Parents through 
deeper connections with their parents, siblings, and friends, participants could develop a happy and 
healthy foundation for their future life of faith. 
 
Prior to the workshop, the Blessed Children Department conducted a preparatory workshop specifically 
for staff and team leaders, while also working cooperatively with parents. Young Blessed Children were 
inspired by the elder models who actively participate in the providence. The one-on-one consultation 
session called the "Beautiful Night" program strengthened the bonds between participants and the staff. 
 
This heart-opening session, centered on Heavenly Parent and True Parents, guided the younger 
participants in the right direction and encouraged ongoing communication even after the workshop 
concluded. 
 



 

 

The workshop also included a daily Chanyang Yoksa session, providing participants with spiritual 
training to cleanse their minds and bodies, liberating them from evil spirits. 
 

 
 
 
 


